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The Oregon State Bar states “The Unlawful Trade Practices Act prohibits many 
practices, most of them involving some form of deception or misrepresentation by the 
seller.” There is no justification why the insurance industry should be exempt from such 
a standard. 
 
HB 3160 reflects a basic principle for a just society. Please move this bill ahead to the 
full legislature. 
 
Thank you very much. 
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